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DAIZ: . August 13,1997

TO: MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM: GISSELLE ACEVEDO-FRANCO

o The Legislature has decided to take a small recess and will not be back in session until
August 25, According to the Assembly Committee on Appropriations stafl, all items
scheduled for August 20, will now be considered on August 27 SBE 567, therefore,
will be heard on August 27, and MTA staff will be meeting with commitree members
on the bill on Tuesday, August 26. It is strongly recommended that MTA Directors
contact Los Angeles County members of the comnuttee during the recess to solidify
opposition to SB 567, The delegates for the Sacramento trip can then focus on non-
Los Angeles County comumittee members. Los Angeles County legislators on the
Assembly Appropriations Committee are;

,,,,, ® Fred Aguiar (909) 984-7741
M Tony Cardenas (818) 894-3671

B Sheila Kueh! (818) S01-8991

B Diane Martinez (RB18) 5706121

B Antonio Villaraigosa (213) 483-2730

B (Carl Washington (310) 223-0759

. M Bob Hertzberg (818) 376-4040

Please contact Claudette Moody at (213) 922-2237 if you bave anv questions



